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Comments: Hey there,

As a member of my local search and rescue team, | help out with rescues and recoveries in the Wind River
Range. We don't have many fixed anchors in the Winds, but regularly have to fly into the wilderness for rescues
and body recoveries due to anchor failures.

In my opinion we would all benefit from someone placing strong, durable anchors on some of our more popular
climbs. The wilderness character would be better protected with responsible bolts placed to limit accidents, by
reducing our need to fly helicopters. Any directive or new rule that prevents folks from placing responsible
anchors should be weighed with the reality that rescues also disrupt wilderness character.

Thank you for all you do for our lands.



